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This special meeting of the Lake Township Board was called to order by 

Supervisor Smith at 3:30 P.M. Present were Smith, Fischer, McCallum, Hyzer and 

Hartsell along with 15 guests, including Jo Wolschlager, applicant for the assessor 

Position. 

 

Smith read the proposal submitted and Ms. Wolschlager’s experience. He asked 

whether the Board members had any questions. McCallum asked several 

questions pertaining to Ms. Wolschlager’s experience, education relating to 

assessing courses, current work load and cost to Township for land divisions. 

 

Comments and questions were taken from those in attendance. Several people 

asked why Kelterborn wasn’t offered the position. 

 

Motion by McCallum to check Ms. Wolschlager’s references and if they are 

satisfactory, Smith can contact her and let her know she is hired. Motion 

seconded by Hartsell. Hyzer in support. Fischer and Smith opposed. 

 

Motion by McCallum to adjourn, seconded by Hartsell. Meeting adjourned at 4:00 

P.M. 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Valerie McCallum, Clerk 

 

 

Approved at a Township Board meeting held on the ____ day of December, 2008. 

____________________________________ 

Robert T. Smith, Supervisor 
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